Commissioners’ Office
4430 South Adams County Parkway
5% Floor, Suite C5000A

ADS COUNTY Brighton, CO 80601-8204

September 23, 2014 PHONE 720.523.6100
Fax 720.523.6045
www.adcogov.org

Jennifer Schaufele

Executive Director, Denver Regional Council of Governments
1290 Broadway, Suite 700

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Commitment in Principle towards the Local Match on the Adams County, Denver and
Commerce City’s Industrial Area Study

Dear Jennifer,

Adams County is pleased to provide a local match commitment in principle of $100,000 towards
Commerce City’s TIP submittal, subject to annual appropriation and execution of an IGA. The
county, Commerce City and Denver will use the study to identify critical travel sheds on our
local arterial and major collector street system generally within the boundaries of 1-25, 1-270 and
Smith Road/40™ Avenue. The study will emphasize key connections to I-270 and I-70 and
include some specific analysis in critical areas, including studying the feasible options for
improving the intersection of 60" & U.S.85—a top priority for the county and its cities.

The county looks forward to working with Commerce City and Denver on this important travel
shed study.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Charles “Chaz” Tedesco
Chairman

c: Commerce City Council
Denver City Council
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